

Phone: 815-368-3392 F.

FAX: 815-368-3132

315 West 3rd Street, Lostant, IL 61334

Date: September 8, 2020

To: Lostant School Parents

Website: www.lostantcomets.org

Re: Substitute Teacher and Fiber Update

## Dear Parents:

The school year is in full swing with all children in attendance except for two families. The kids are doing a great job following the new health guidelines. Thank you so much for supporting your children by allowing them to learn at school in face-to-face activities.

Mrs. Walgenbach has taken an extended leave. Mrs. Amanda Dean is our substitute teacher until Mrs. Walgenbach returns. Although Mrs. Walgenbach is not physically at school, she is preparing all lesson plans and working with Mrs. Dean. Mrs. Weisbrock has been assigned to work with Mrs. Dean for all kindergarten through second grade classes. If you have questions or concerns regarding these arrangements, please contact Mrs. Goddard or me.

Fiber has been laid and it will take approximately two additional weeks to have everything set to go before we begin giving students Chromebooks. I will send additional information about the use of Chromebooks and the expectations in the very near future.

Once again, thank you for doing your part by keeping your children COVID free so that our school stays COVID free. Please contact us if you need anything.

Educationally yours,

Dr. Malahy